FUNDACJA OTWARTE DRZWI
64-920 PILA
ul. Ojca Maksymiligna Kolbe 7IN3
NP Fe42AC1AGS, Hapon DG4I Pita, 20 April 2022

To: Union of the Baltic Cities

Executive Board

Re: Application to become a Partner of the Union of the Baltic Cities

Dear Sir/Madam,

The Foundation Open Door (Fundacja Otwarte Drzwi) from Pita, Poland, would like to apply
to become a Partner of the Union of the Baltic Cities.

We declare the will to follow the UBC Statute and the readiness to support the cooperation
and integration of cities in the Baltic Sea Region. ‘

PREZES ZARZADU

Kind regards, Bogustaw Tomezy,
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Bogustaw Tomczyk

CEO
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The Foundation Open Door (Fundacja Otwarte Drzwi)

Among the goals of the Foundation there are:

- protection of health of the population,

- counteracting social pathologies,

- building awareness of a healthy lifestyle,

- active combating unemployment,

- promoting regional artists,

- sightseeing and recreation for children and youth,
- promotion of physical culture and sport,

- mental health protection and promotion,

- social assistance, including help for families and people in a difficult family situation and providing
equal opportunities for them. '

- actions for the disabled: activities in the field of sport, physical culture and tourism.
The Foundation achieves its goals in particular through:

- repayable or non-repayable financing or co-financing of any initiatives compatible with the goals of
the Foundation.

- organizing and initiating activities aimed at improving health, especially of people with oncological
diseases.

- cooperation with local government units, institutions for social and economic initiatives,

- supporting programs and projects undertaken by institutions conducting research, science and
health, education, charity and voluntary activities.

- financing of awards and scholarships for people who pursue the Foundation's goals.
- disseminating knowledge and the latest scientific and technical achievements.

- organizing various forms of training, including vocational training

And more |

The CEO of the Foundation is Bogustaw Tomczyk. The Foundation is located in the City of Pila,
Poland.

Contact details:
Marta Klimczyk, the person responsible for international contacts
marta89@gmail.com

Poland tel. +48 698 329 331



e-mail: fundacia@otwartedrzwi.com
Ojca Maksymiliana Kolbe 7A/3, 64-920 Pita,
Poland Tel. + 48 881 669 905
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